
 

 
 

COUNCIL NEWS  
University of Adelaide 
Council meeting held on 
Monday 16 October 2023 
Report from the Chancellor  

The Chancellor welcomed Prof Scott 
Smith, the presiding member of the 
Academic Board, to his first meeting.   

The Chancellor reported on recent events 
she attended including : 
�x the September graduation ceremonies 

including the award of the degree of 
Doctor of the University (honoris 
causa) to Mr Mark Allison and Prof 
Susan Scott; and

Adelaide University,  

Other reports  

Council considered reports from: 
�x the Academic Board, 
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